Breckenridge Subdivision Property Owners Association

Minutes for March 5, 2006
The meeting was called to order at the home of Chris and Ronna Watkins.  Those in attendance were board members Lori Barlar, Russ Owens and Ronna Watkins.  Richard White was also in attendance to present plans for the entrance landscaping.
Old Business

Minutes from the November 27th, 2005 meeting were read.  A motion was made and seconded to approve with no modifications.
New Business

1. A motion was made that the minutes from October 11, 2006 be amended to reflect the change in the election nomination period previously stated as January 1st - February 1st, 2006 to the actual dates of January 20th - February 28th, 2006.  The motion was seconded and approved to modify the minutes.

2. The Board received the insurance policy for the POA common areas.  It is in the possession of Lori Barlar the Treasurer.

3. Nominations for Office of the President were accepted between January 20th and Feb. 28th.  Two nominations were received for Elizabeth Smith and Danny Batson.  The ballot is included on the attached green piece of paper and is due to Ronna Watkins by March 27, 2006.

4. Due to an illness our landscape architect can not complete the entrance plans at this time.  Richard White completed these drawings saving us $450.00.  These plans are attached along with a ballot.  Please review the plans and submit your ballot to Ronna Watkins by March 27th, 2006.  If approved we will move forward with phase one on April 1st, 2006.  If it is not approved the Board will hold a general POA meeting to discuss revisions to the landscaping plans.
5. The architectural committee received and approved plans for lot 38.

6. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.

